

*** MEDIA ADVISORY ***

MIKE BROWNING

PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER
Twitter: @cityofmborotn

Facebook: www.facebook.com/cityofmurfreesborotn

PHONE: 615-848-3245/642-3230 mobile EMAIL: mbrowning@murfreesborotn.gov

Website: www.murfreesborotn.gov

For Immediate Release: November 23, 2015

City Council to hold Public Hearing December 3, 2015 Revised Proposed Ordinance Amending provisions

Revised Proposed Ordinance Amending provisions on Temporary Signs

Following numerous public meetings between the Planning Commission and City staff and subsequent revisions to the originally proposed City Sign Ordinance amendments, the City Council held a public hearing and discussed revised proposed Ordinance amending provisions regarding temporary signs on November 19. However, in order to give the community another opportunity to comment on the proposed amendments, Council is holding a second public hearing on Thursday, Dec. 3, 2015, in City Council Chambers.

Who: Business owners, sign companies, realtors, homebuilders, and members of the

community are invited to attend the public hearing.

What: City Council public hearing to consider proposed amendments to the City Sign

ordinance regarding temporary and exempt signs. The proposed amendment for temporary signs increases the permitted amount from 15 percent to 25 percent.

The public is invited to give comment.

When: Thursday, Dec. 3, 2015 – 7:00 p.m.

Where: Council Chambers, City Hall

111 West Vine Street

Murfreesboro, TN 37133-1139

The Revised Proposed Sign Ordinance Amendments concerning Temporary Signs and Exempt Signs are available for review on the City website. Click the link provided below http://www.murfreesborotn.gov/DocumentCenter/View/2728.

For City News online, visit www.Murfreesborotn.gov.